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May 21, 2020 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency  
 Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited – Notice of Intent to Participate 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 
 

 
On March 14, 2020, the OEB initiated a consultation on a deferral account relating to impacts arising 

from the COVID-19 emergency in the electricity and natural gas sectors, requesting that any interested 

parties indicate their intention to participate with the OEB.  By way of this letter, Toronto Hydro notifies 

the OEB of its intention to participate.  In the interest of regulatory efficiency, Toronto Hydro is working 

closely with the Ontario Energy Association (OEA) and intends to pursue opportunities to channel its 

participation through the OEA during this proceeding. 

 

Please direct all correspondence, including any concerns with the above, to the email address 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Energy Policy & Government Relations        
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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